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2015-2016 Arizona Sportsmen for Wildlife 

Conservation Fund Project Report 

Shoot Right would like to thank you for your support and help with 

our project of building a portable action shooting airsoft/airgun 

range. Because of your help and support, we are able to help 

grow the action shooting sports using our range. All the nets, 

pipe, targets, and guns seen in these pictures were all possible 

because of your grant to us. Thank you! 

Over 300 juniors and 100 adults participated in action shooting 

events this year using the portable range. Highlighted in this 

report are many, but not all, of the shooting events that took 

place.       

Grant Event Time Line 

Crossroads Gun Show - Jul 2015 

50 People Introduced to Air Action Shooting 
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BSA Month Bass Pro Rifle Merit Badge Airgun Shoot – Sept 2015 

20 Merit Badges 

 

 

 

 

Wild in the City @ FOP - Nov 2015 

55 Boy and Girl Scouts 

(No pictures available) 
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Wild in the City 2016 - Feb 2016 

70 Boy and Girl Scouts 
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BSA Scout - O - Rama - Feb 2016 

128 Scouts Participated in the Air Steel Plate Shoot  
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Bass Pro Shop 3 Gun Clinic - Feb 2016 

40 Participants at This Clinic 

 

 

 

AZ Game and Fish Outdoor Expo - Apr 2016 

120 Juniors & Adults Participated in Air Action Target Shoot 
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BSA Venture Crew Big Outdoor Event - Apr 30, 2016 

34 Venture Crews Participated in Air Action Steel Plate 
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Because of the help through your grant, BSA approved new 

shooting programs for Grand Canyon State Counsel. We are the 

go to group to run the new BSA Airsoft multi gun-shooting 

program. BSA has requested that we become their air and co2 

trainer.  

Since receiving your grant we have helped 3-Gun Nation kick off 

their new airsoft/airgun USA Division and Shoot Right has 

become the first USA 3-gun club member.        


